
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/24/2012 1:34:29 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: June 26, 2012 Safety Leadership Conference

Dear Mr. Bottorff and Mr. Cherry - attached please find an invitation to the Safety 
Leadership Conference that the California Public Utilities Commission will be hosting 
on June 26, 2012. Hard copies are being sent to Mr. Earley and Mr. Johns today.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions and to RSVP for your 
attendees. I look forward to seeing you at the event.

Thank you very much

Michelle Cooke, Transitional Director

California Public Utilities Commission

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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